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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

"Amy Williams (CCNS)" <awilliams @ nuclearactive.org>
LESEIS LESEIS <LESEIS@nrc.gov>
7/9/04 12:36PM
GAO findings and LES draft environmental impact statement

Dear Ms. Wong,

Concerned Citizens for Nuclear Safety request that the findings of the July
2004 report by the General Accounting Office entitled. "Uranium Enrichment:
Decontamination and Decommissioning Fund is Insufficient to Cover Cleanup
Costs," be included in the administrative record for the draft
environmental impact statement for the uranium enrichment facility proposed
by Louisiana Energy Services (LES) for Lea County, NM. The report can be
found at:

http://www.gao.gov/cgi-bin/getrpt?GAO-04-692

CCNS requests that the NRC review the GAO findings and include an analysis
in the draft EIS, specifically addressing the plausibility of the waste
disposition scenario presented by LES regarding the Department of Energy.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

Thank you,
Amy Williams
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Amy Williams
Media Network Coordinator
Concerned Citizens for Nuclear Safety
107 Cienega
Santa Fe, NM 87501
phone: (505) 986-1973
fax:(505) 986-0997
web: www.nuclearactive.org
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